
 The Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, handicap, veteran status, 
sexual orientation, gender identity or marital status in its administration of educational programs, activities or employment practice. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  The WLC School Board 
FROM: Bryan Lane 
DATE:  11/20/20 
RE:  Interscholastic Basketball 
 
After conversations with the administration at WLC, a consultation from the Athletic Director, the 
following are the conditions that will be created in order for our students to participate in basketball 
this winter: 
 

 All students and staff will wear a mask during games and in practice 
 We will only compete in games with other schools that have the same mask requirement 
 Athletes from both teams will be restricted from using locker rooms for purposes other than 

bathroom use 
 There will be no spectators at home games 
 We will only compete against other schools that do not allow spectators 
 We will schedule all games regionally as much as possible. 

 
 
The WJAA has reached out in regard to using the FRES gymnasium.  The District has restricted all 
outside entities from coming into our buildings to use the gym since we began this school year.  If 
the District were to allow the use of the gym by the WJAA I am recommending: 
 

 The WJAA follow all of the rules the District will use for interscholastic basketball 
 The WJAA fund one custodian at time and a half compensation for each use of the building 

for the length of time the facility is in use in order to clean and sanitize the areas off the 
building being used. 
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